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This week has been all about celebrating our Year 6 children.  I think everyone 
who was lucky enough to watch their performance Cinderella Rockerfella were 
blown away by the talent that our children showcased.  Rehearsals are now 
underway for their Y6 Leavers’ Assembly which will take place next week on 
Tuesday.

On Thursday our children all spent time with their new teacher.  They all looked 
perfectly suited to their new year groups having grown a few inches taller this 
academic year.  Their teachers are excited about welcoming them back to 
school in school in September.

Next week, on Monday your children have all signed up for their River Camp 
activities. From sports sessions to arts and crafts the children are really excited 
about the choices they’ve made.  Please send your child into school in their 
Rivers PE Kit.  On Tuesday it’s class parties, please send your child to school in 
their own clothes ready for a morning of games, dancing and party food.

Have a lovely weekend.

Message from Miss Anderson
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Early years kick started the week with their beach day! Children had a fantastic 
time building sandcastles, paddling in the water and eating ice creams.

Reception have enjoyed writing letters to their new class teachers. They were so 
eager to meet their new class teacher for September. They enjoyed spending the 
day in their new classroom and showed resilience when adapting to the change. 

Our week in EYFS
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We have enjoyed being creative this week in key stage 1. Year 1 have been 
creative this week when working on their seasons trees. They created a tree for 
each season using dot painting and were very resilient when cutting and sticking 
them all together for their final piece. 

Year 2 have created their recycled musical instruments using a range of different 
materials. They have also blown us away this week with their writing. They have 
written instructions on how to make a bird feeder. Children have mastered the 
multiplication and division facts. We know they are definitely ready to move into 
key stage 2.

Our week in key stage 1
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Year 3 have been using grid references to say where something is on a map. In 
Maths, the children have re-visited measuring and using the correct units of 
measurement to solve problems.

In Year 4, the children have engaged in their ‘Fantastic Finish’ task- a Mock COP 
to share their speeches about climate change and what we can do to help.  We 
have some budding public speakers in Year 4!

All the children in lower key stage 2 have had a talk from PC Stanton and PCSO 
Walker about keeping safe and making the right choices when out in the 
community.

Our week in lower key stage 2
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This week, Year 6 have shared their performance of ‘Cinderella and Rockerfella’ with 
both children and parents. Each show was packed full of laughs, songs and brilliant 
acting. The children worked incredibly hard to showcase their talents and we were all 
so impressed with the results. Well done Year 6!

In Year 5, the children have been applying scientific vocabulary to describe a range of 
different materials. They then worked hard to explain why the different materials had 
been chosen to fulfill specific tasks. On Thursday, the children met their new Year 6 
teachers. They had a brilliant time learning about their new classes and were excited 
about everything that they have to look forward to next academic year.

Our week in upper key stage 2
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Well done to this week’s Aspire Ambassadors

Noel S

Jayden M

Jorge H

Reggie B

Archie M

Fatimah S

Navjot B

Taeshaun S

Fatima T

Isabelle B

Angel A

Lily-Jo T

Ellis H

Ethan WT

Celebrations
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Next year’s attendance events 

For all children whose attendance is 97% (no more than 5 days of absence over the 
academic year) or better coming soon!

Attendance
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It has been a great academic year of school sport. Well done to all children 
representing the school so well. A record 158 different pupils represented the 
school at 39 different sporting events. A wide range of different sports 
offered in competitive, friendly and festival events in girls and boys football, 
hockey, tag rugby, athletics, dodgeball, target games, swimming and cricket 
to name just some of the sports Rivers have taken part in this academic 
year. We all look forward to a busy Autumn term needy year.

PE & Sport Success
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Pastoral

Mrs Kaur (Designated Safeguarding Lead)
Mr Tuck (Pastoral Lead)

NSPCC Helpline 0808 800 5000  help@nspcc.co.uk
Childline 0800 1111

PLACES WHERE KIDS EAT FREE (OR FOR £1) DURING THE SUMMER BREAK

mailto:help@nspcc.co.uk
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This Week/Next Week

This Week

Monday 4 September School Closed

Tuesday 5 September Back to School

Wednesday 6 September 1445: YR Parent/Carer Class Meeting

Thursday 7 September 1445: Y1 Parent/Carer Class Meeting

Friday 8 September 0900: Celebration Assembly - invite only
1445: Y2 Parent/Carer Class Meeting

Next Week

Monday 24 July Rivers Camp

Tuesday 25 July 0900: Y6 Leavers Assembly - invite only
0900: Class Parties
1330: School Ends


